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Dear parent / guardian, 

This year, we are proud to take part in St Joseph Penny appeal.  Our GIFT Team have shared 

their worship with each class explaining the importance of this appeal and who will benefit 

from your kind donations.  

Please visit the school website for further information and to watch to the whole school 

presentation. Here, you will also find the details of how you can donate to the appeal. 

Whatever you are able to donate, however big or small, all the money raised will continue 

to support the vital work that Caritas does with different services in our Diocese.   

Some of these services are outlined in the presentation but if you wish to find out more 

please visit  

www.caritassalford.org.uk 

Thank you, in advance, for supporting this very important Lenten appeal.  

Miss McBride 

GIFT Team Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Office@stthomasmorerc.roachdale.sch.uk
http://www.caritassalford.org.uk/

